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Hearings this week for electric vehicles inquiry 

The parliamentary inquiry into electric vehicles will hold its first public hearings this week. 

The public hearings will be in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House, commencing at 

9:45 am on Wednesday 8 November and 9:30 am on Thursday 9 November. 

The Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hear from a range of organisations, including automobile 

associations, companies operating in the electric vehicle industry, and local government. 

The Committee is examining the benefits – or otherwise – of electric vehicles in Victoria, including 

manufacturing and applicability. 

The inquiry will help to identify some of the environmental, regulatory, infrastructure and employment options 

that can be considered in relation to electric vehicles. 

The schedule for the two days of hearings is available from the Committee’s website. 
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